
Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice of 
conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications. Much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports, and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will affect our environment is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dow Strader 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sara Kylander-Johnson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lauren Fenenbock 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne Flick 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Wilson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Grave concerns over natural gas extraction have come to light, 
particularly in terms of methane gas leakage into the atmosphere. As 
you know, in terms of greenhouse gas, methane makes CO2 look like a 
minor player in climate change by comparison, which is not good news. 
More needs to be done at NG extraction points to secure these harmful 
gasses, and increasing exports, I'm afraid, will do nothing but 
increase extraction. I urge you to read on and consider further study 
before allowing further exports, and to at least consider this 
available energy as part of our valuable strategic energy reserve. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Rittler 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephanie Reyna 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Witter 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Sanborn 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Scherkenbach 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jolie Kulsar 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kenneth and Penny Bruce 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dagmar Degree 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Highstreet 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Greg Henderson 
 

15

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Samantha Weintraub 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nick Decaro 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Environmental impact studies are not a boiler plate nuisance. They are 
essential to proper and sound decision making.  The health and strength 
of our communities depend on fully understanding the impact of LNG 
development.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick Vingo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Hogan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mike Noel 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kristin Buchholz 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Harry Harrison 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Stout 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Sue Duling 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Pagano 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rodolfo Holz 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Howard Updegraff 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sara Hart 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lori Nunno 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Warner 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
M WALLIN 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Axel Ringe 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
sue nusbaum 
 

33

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Robnett III 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
cat day 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tatiana Hamboyan Harrison 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
john wilson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ladonna Coulter 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Prudence  pays financially, socially, and environmentally in the long 
run. Think of the generations to come, not just the immediate need for 
more income and the excitement of speedy development,  
 
Sincerely, 
Debra Shapiro 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Trycenia Upshaw 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Autumn Haynes 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Erik Leggett 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Graham 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Norma Dow 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Ames 
 

45

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Dyer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Wright 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Caron 
 

48

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Gilbert 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Phillips-Calapai 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Galen Trembath 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joe Estes 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kyle Freiler 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hanna Gershoni 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Bowers 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
The future lies in another direction for the safety of our planet and 
its future. I hope you are constantly mindful of that as decisions are 
considered!  
 
Sincerely, 
Maurice Eldridge 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Hornick 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gwen &amp; Karl Duecker 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stanley Sayer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gina Scott 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Glenn Mitroff 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chuck Sarracino 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Daly 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Art Miranda 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Leek 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Valerie Martin 
 

66

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Drees 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice of 
conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications. Thank you. Still, much more should be done to understand 
the impacts of allowing LNG exports and to protect communities from the 
dangers of increased fracking to meet foreign demand. 
 
DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports will cause additional 
fracking, and the environmental impacts from increased fracking must be 
considered as part of your analysis. 
Fracking is dangerous to the health of our ground water and all of us 
who depend on this precious resource- our water. It also risks the 
private water wells of thousands who depend on them. It is very water 
wasteful too. We cannot underestimate the folly of using up, and 
polluting our limited, precious water supplies in this way, during a 
time of prolonged and possibly permanent drought conditons. Practices 
like fracking in the O & G industry are contributing to climate 
change. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane, 
not to mention the toxic stew of other, very poisonous chemicals that 
are used, and leaked during gas production. Chemicals that the industry 
refuses to disclose. 
There was a nurse in my town who worked on a man that was severely 
sickened, although wearing a haz mat suit, while working on fracking in 
the        O & G fields, and came to our hospital. No one would 
give the health care professionals any information about what chemicals 
they were dealing with in trying to save this man's life. This nurse 
became severely  ill herself and has never recovered. Just one example 
of how dangerous and dubious this practice is. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of the 
impacts LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. It's beyond 
time to move away from O & G production and commit to supporting 
renewable energy and conservation. No more fracking! 
 
Thank you for considering my comments.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kate Grayson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jorge Tamargo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tarynbeth Pilutti 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Adrian Moris 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shawnee Calhoun 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Hernandez 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lee Mensinger 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gilliam Hicks 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joanne Grakoff 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marguerite Cambria 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our environment and quality of life is 
critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ethan Pfeiffer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donald Nelson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ronda Locke 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
While it is true that natural gas produces less carbon dioxide into the 
air, the methane released in its production more than makes up for this 
reduction and contributes to the buildup of greenhouse gases in the 
atmosphere.  Furthermore, our communities are impacted by the chemicals 
polluting their drinking water in the fracking process. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Acker 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephanie Jacobson-Dean 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Geraldine Beal 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melanie Buerkle 
 

85

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Call 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Williams 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George Campbell 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Mattis 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard and Kathleen Bohorfoush 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Rosenstein 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Gill 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Erbacher 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Cunningham 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Banbury 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Malek 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marla Wierzel 
 

97

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rosa Arsiaga 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christopher Pacheco 
 

99

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Debbie Murphy 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Penny Quinn 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Cunningham 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cyd Malouf 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Heather Scheiderer 
 

104

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will impact our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cornelia Randolph 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Cone 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alicia Addeo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robin Wagner 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Minthorn 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Katherine Rosel 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Fischer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications/Please research carefully before making decisions 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I am very pleased that  the Department of Energy's has proposed to end 
the practice of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) 
export applications. 
I must mention concerns. 
The jury is still not out on how fracking effects the environment. 
There is a concern that there are increased seismic tremors in the 
earth in the areas that have allowed fracking .If we increase foreign 
exports will we not be doing the country harm if we are not sure that 
earthquakes occur or that water or land  pollution occurs because  of 
the toxic materials used to obtain the natural gas. 
Increase production and export of natural gas seems good for the 
pocketbook.  But with increased production are we not putting the 
united states and it's people in jeopardy?  Please tread carefully and 
do the research.  This is a Big deal! The DOE's own analysis makes it 
clear that exports will cause additional fracking, and the 
environmental impacts from increased fracking must be considered as 
part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Ellen Teshima 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jonathan Decker 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Timothy Montroy 
 

114

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Aloki Patel 
 

115

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Loraine Ferrara 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Gates 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Noah Smith 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melissa Johnson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carin Parsons 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nora Gerstein 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Cupples 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Darlene Jakusz 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Audrey Tillinghast 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lance Evingson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shirley Utzman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kasandra Wood 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports, from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries, a more complete understanding of how LNG 
exports will impact our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joy Sipe 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Reischel 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Clay Hansen 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Gilleland 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Speakman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
At what point does the benefit of the people having good drinking 
water, clean air, and fewer earth quakes take precedence over 
Corporation Greed?  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Nickerson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Avalon Bruce 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Frost 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lea Martin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kinya Barreto 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Reus 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Heisler 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. It is critical to understand the full 
impact this change would impose of community and environmental health 
prior to its approval. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marla Caldwell 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Prentice 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Worth 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Filetti 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Koch 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melissa Simmons 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alisha Begell 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Unfortunately, you cannot hear the testimony of victims of fracking 
because they had to sign non-disclosure agreements if they signed a 
lease agreement, and you can't hear the testimony of the medical 
community in PA because they are under gag orders due to the enactment 
of Act 13, however, I can tell you it is a horrendous, hellacious 
extraction process & destroys the environment, and the health of 
the surrounding communities, throughout the process, from beginning to 
end. 
 
You MUST give this careful consideration!!!  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Hosey 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Hill 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  Your actions and 
inactions regarding this and all related concerns have been, are being 
and will be remembered by all of us who will live in the world that you 
are shaping with your decisions right now.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sam Inabinet 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark V 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dorothy Jordan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Matthew Robitaille 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wesley Johnson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Monica Green 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ron Smith 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Godwin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
It's bad enough we allow fracking for US consumption, to extend it to 
exporting is even worse. Pollute America so China can have cheaper gas. 
Crazy. 
Please stop poisoning the US.  
 
Sincerely, 
Raymond Savarda 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Dorson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marilyn Carse 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Washenko 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce Lamb 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. Stand up for 
Americans not billionaires..  
 
Sincerely, 
Harold Webb 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ray Storla 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brandon Benson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lucia Revelo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Coryell Parsons 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Kopp 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jill Koch 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laurie Sherwood 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Donnelly 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Schmidt 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Grosser 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Lou Knipe 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Phyllis Corcacas 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Antoinette White 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ricardo Prieto 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bronwynne Brent 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Willa Drummond 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Steckmyer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alison Stonefield 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Deborah Berthold 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ellen Silver 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Monaghan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Piskorski 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Coen 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Leffelman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rich Baron 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Meyers 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laura North 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roxanne Schinas 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Johnson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alfred Montgomery 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
The DOE's proposal to end the practice of conditionally approving 
liquefied natural gas (LNG) export applications is a great start! 
However, more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing LNG 
exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
Please update your analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the 
Environmental Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and 
potency methane leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports - from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries - a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Buschena 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jan Patterson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lucas Botan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tom Reimann 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
The number of oil spills (and resulting disastors) has significantly 
increased in the past few years.  Transporting LNG to the coasts is a 
very risky business.  Many of the older tanker cars are too easily 
punctured during derailments.  While I applaud the Department of 
Energy's proposal to end the practice of conditionally approving 
liquefied natural gas (LNG) export applications, issueing unconditional 
approvals is very disturbing.  Increaded fracking in order to meet 
foreign demand poses additional threats to public health and to our 
enviroment (a clean environment is needed to sustain all life). 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
The impacts of LNG exports -- from the fracking process in the U.S. to 
the potential displacement of clean energy in importing countries -- 
require a more complete consideration of how LNG exports will impact 
our climate.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maryann Roby 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alex Vlahodimitropoulos 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kent Pellerite 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Bancroft 
 

200

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Stagg 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Allen Lumley 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Cotts 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Burch-Pesses 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Phillips 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Annette Carr 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Maupin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edward Cowan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
W Conley 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Lowe 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Semelmacher 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Salafsky 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. This understanding 
MUST come regardless of any money, gifts, or other "favors" 
given or otherwise offered by LNG companies or their highly compensated 
lobbyists.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Ulatowski 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Niemiec 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Jemin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Adrian Appley 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Kloor 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Fitzhugh 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Naomi Kumar 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
M Stanley 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elisa Domenick 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice of 
conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications. Yet, much more is needed to understand the impacts of 
allowing LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of 
increased fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it 
clear that exports will cause additional fracking, and the 
environmental impacts from increased fracking must be considered as 
part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Stone 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Ruggieri 
 

223

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen King 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marcia Minuskin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Dutschke 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cara Y 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Meagan Gill 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ellen Herra 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Argyle Baukol 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Race 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Erica Mancuso 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Spinella 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
April Kessler-Harris 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
The gas industry is decimating many areas of our country with little 
oversight.  Take a step back and consider the long term effects of 
fracking and, especially, that of export.  The only economic benefit 
will go to the industry while most of America will pay the real costs. 
Stop the condemnation of private lands and do not allow export of this 
product. 
Why is this industry not required to treat its waste water and return 
it to our environment?  Most others must.  Water is not a throwaway 
commodity.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ken Hawkins 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Byard Bost 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
In addition, why are we not moving forward with renewable energy, solar 
and wind?  
 
Sincerely, 
Ryn Hayes 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
All of the earthquakes reported in Oklahoma should be a slap in the 
face to people that fracking is bad news!! 
 
Hello people...common sense- when you mess with areas below the earths 
surface IT IS NOT A GOOD THING! 
What did they think would happen??  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa, Cliff, Jenn Fairchild 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jerry Williams 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nakia Lilly 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lucas Von Glan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking, increased pipeline construction, and increased 
shipping traffic must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Petrove 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Pletltau 
 

243

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Bachand 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Please know that current & future generations are depending on you 
to make conscientious and careful analyses of the data in other states 
with fracking & LNG exports. The impacts of this practice are 
far-reaching and could be irreversible in terms of a drain on local 
infrastructure & on the environment. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the 
practice of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tracy Rodes 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Cholwek 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Waldrep 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Beverly Peterson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Morin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jayson Beem 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lynn Harlan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Scionti 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Candis Kashner 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ginger White Almeida 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
This entire process is completely unnatural, and is inherently evil 
from start to finish.  It is poisoning of Mother Earth to satisfy the 
greed of already rich men and corps.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Anshus 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Lenzi 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Dobson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Laurent 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Varee 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Whitlock 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Furthermore, fracking uses tons of water, and water is a resource that 
is sadly lacking in the West.  We need every drop we can get.  
 
Sincerely, 
Camille Cutler 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Hay 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Stern 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kat Majors 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brent Henshaw 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amanda Bailey 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sherry Black 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Megan Constans 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara McDonald 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Myra Stachowicz 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Katherine Roche 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Terry Losand 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Terry Losand 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Keen 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan C Olds 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kay Mallett 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Poyant 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Valliere 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Massimo Strazzeri 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Thompson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
It is always best to do the right thing for all concerned.  We can't 
live without water.  Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vicki Gupton 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Klein 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Neah Baechler 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Winston Anderson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christy Levine 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
I am an86 year old widow, and changed to an electric pump in order to 
change my carbon foot print.  I bit the bullet and paid lots of money 
to change it.  It is time for big business to act more environmentally 
and stop polluting of our environment..  
 
Sincerely, 
Liane Newman 
 

286

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Beverly Edwards 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wilbert &amp; Gloria Griffith 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Vecchiet 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hannah Houston 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Fábio M. Valente 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Salvatore Greisofe 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sonsire Vale 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Perianne Walter 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Clark 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Henry Tillman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barry Cameron 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sally Charbonnet 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I agree with the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice of 
conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications. Much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Drema Ferrell 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ana Medina 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Mcgrath 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dawn Ravaschio 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Holt 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Bender 
 

304

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rebecca Vincent 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Stone 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Segraves 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Destine Robertson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Albertina Holder 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Guthrie 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Santos Alvarez 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Fran Vanier 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Derrah 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrea Estrella 
 

314

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Stillwaggon 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melanie Robinson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Reed 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Land 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Katherine Wentworth 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mindy Clausing 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kay Anderson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Vosburg 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Danielle Thomas 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Finnegan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Philip Maloof 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tom Harrington 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Lloyd 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jenny Kapster 
 

328

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Itzkovitz 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Welti 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Binstead 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I ask you to move away from fossil fuels, including natural gas.   I 
also ask you to put strict controls on fracking, while boosting clean 
energy. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will affect our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lee Redfern 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Simba Ryan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Erica Pettigrew 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hollis Davisson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mona Grønbæk 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Justina Carlone 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tim Kohl 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ralph Phipps 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peter McKnight 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amanda Rollizo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Vosburg 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Henderson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Mongno 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mireya Rodriguez 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tory Morgan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rebecca Augustin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Gosdin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laurie Weisman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Woods 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mukund &amp; Usha Rao 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Gruchow 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
J. Kramer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Manon Roberge 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elenor Plumer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ancie Leigh 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ancie Leigh 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alexander Chapman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Holt 
 

359

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alice Demetreon 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Keaton Hill 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
As a side note, these people are either willfully ignorant or simply 
reckless in their rapacious greed.  The DOE should be working in 
conjunction with the EPA as a matter of course. Why this is not 
happening is unbelievable to me. As a physicist and a parent, I am 
appalled by your negligence.  
 
Sincerely, 
Luis Nasser 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pat Lupo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marie Harding 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Hughes 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ashley Ray 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Allison Delvecchio 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Meyer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maria Carmen Johnson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathryn Woodruff 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Thank you for your positive support!  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Carson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
A. Brennan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Lou Wilm 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kellen Mills 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leo F Cuomo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomasin Kellermann 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. and Mrs. Cregg McCullin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Georgia Norman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Max Salt 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Abbey Schumacher 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Delane Bredvik 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Green 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Brown 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ann Davidson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leo Cuomo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Fracking is dangerous and unhealthy.  Protect our lands and waters from 
fracking. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Ames 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Davis 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
M-G Claudot 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Caitlin Macmurtrie 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Natalie DeBoer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
April Garcia 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Dosch 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Creel 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Allison Elsee 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Rattner 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Manfred Schwoch 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Sodrel 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nikki Martin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Owens 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Celeste Arnold 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David and Justine Ross 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dianna Wynn 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gareth Snelling 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bonnie Brown 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bonnie Brown 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hal Watts 
 

406

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Moses 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Ricklefs 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Ryan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Chesire 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Philip Rose 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roxanne Earl 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carrie Wright 
 

413

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick Martin 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I congratulate the Department of Energy for being proactive in its 
proposal to end the practice of conditionally approving liquefied 
natural gas export applications. 
 
As you have determined there will be an increased demand for fracking 
for foreign consumption. In addition recent studies by the EPA has 
determined that during gas production methane is leaking at higher 
amounts and concentration than original thought. 
 
We don't want to be in a position of too little too late. It is 
important that the impacts and consequences of these decisions be 
carefully determined  without jeopardizing our health, safety and 
environment in exchange for financial gain.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Whiteman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I congratulate the Department of Energy for being proactive in its 
proposal to end the practice of conditionally approving liquefied 
natural gas export applications. 
 
As you have determined there will be an increased demand for fracking 
for foreign consumption. In addition recent studies by the EPA has 
determined that during gas production methane is leaking at higher 
amounts and concentration than original thought. 
 
We don't want to be in a position of too little too late. It is 
important that the impacts and consequences of these decisions be 
carefully determined  without jeopardizing our health, safety and 
environment in exchange for financial gain.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Whiteman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thad Clarksoles 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Matthew Jerauld 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judy Willour 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bruce Tillery 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Esme Dutcher 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Matthew DeMars 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nonie Woolf 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Powell 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Smith 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gerard Van Hoet 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marie Norrell 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Clinton Parks 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Broderick 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Kirkpatrick 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, it is in the world's best interest to understand the 
impacts of allowing LNG---a fossil fuel---for exports. It is vital to 
protect communities from the dangers of increased fracking to meet 
foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports will 
cause additional fracking---and CLIMATE CHANGE,---and the environmental 
impacts from increased fracking must be considered as part of your 
analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Margit Meissner-Jackson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lee Wisdom 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Nickless 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Debbie Koundry 
 

434

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tammy Goen 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Pagel 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George &amp; Barbara Bitler 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leonard Jones 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne Anderson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kelly Tickner 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. With the explosive growth of 
"fracking",  time needs to be taken to evaluate the full 
impact of the process.  Already there have been real explosions in 
transport with tragic results. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. Please don't be 
rushed by profit seekers.  
 
Sincerely, 
Darlene Kraemer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Danette Kotzke 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Gorr 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Herzberg 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Montague 
 

445

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jose Gonzalez Jauregui 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jacqueline Edwards 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Lape 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dawn Schulz 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Matthew Smith 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nicholas Alonzo 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Haley 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Franly Ulerio-Nunez 
 

453

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Siegrist 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Pappenheimer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Emily Deutsch 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Pappenheimer 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Hessley 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Dupont 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Victoria Martino 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Nelson 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Mccreanor 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dean Eichen 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
MAUREEN GRZANNA 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Additionally, with a high demand for LNG in the U.S. why are we 
exporting at all? There is so much good we can do with this product in 
our own country, if we only apply a few good practices. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Sincerely, 
Brad Penrod 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pete Langr 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Suzanne Kaufmann 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alison Banik 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Augustine Gaona 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melissa Savilonis 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maggie Shields 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shirl Ware-Gully 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Louise Quidort 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jacomina Newman-Osmon 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
R Rogers 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janice Dana 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robin Poppe 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Saundra Adair 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ragan Jones 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Grace Payne 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sydney Berkman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Manchester 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Erik Hatlestad 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ray Hearne 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Ward-Mccurdy 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Gugerty 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marybethj Bachelor 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joe Gold 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Zeeb-Roman 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lee Miller 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I'm against increased fracking.  You need to stand up for us and our 
environment.  And,while I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal 
to end the practice of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas 
(LNG) export applications, much more is needed to understand the 
impacts of allowing LNG exports and to protect communities from the 
dangers of increased fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own 
analysis makes it clear that exports will cause additional fracking, 
and the environmental impacts from increased fracking must be 
considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alice McBride 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Stobber 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mike McGowan 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Gibbons 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Emphasis on such facilities takes funds,away from green, renewable 
energy and conservation, the preferred energy choices.  
 
Sincerely, 
Grant And Jessica Krow 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Smith 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peter Friend 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Katy Major 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Geraldine Mccaul 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Drew 
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Jul 15, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Shellhorn 
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